Joel Herbert

From: Chris Sa'aga <chris.saaga@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, 6 September 2018 9:12 PM

To: Joel Herbert

Subject: Further Objection to Development Proposal MP_07 0166 MOD8
Attachments: WAS-NSW Planning Mod-8-ChrisSaaga-06092018.pdf

Hi Joel

Please find my further objections attached to the Wahroonga Estate Development.

Cheers
Chris Sa’aga



